
      
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the  

Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Commission  
meeting scheduled for July 16, 2014 has been cancelled. 

 
 

The next Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Commission 
meeting is scheduled for  

August 6, 2014, 6pm    
801 12th Street, Sacramento  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Vickie Smith, Agency Clerk 
Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency 
 
 
 
 


